
City of Dallas
Mill Creek/Peaks Branch/State Thomas 
Drainage Relief Project

Information and M/WBE Opportunity Meeting
Join us Online or at City Hall

The City of Dallas is hosting an opportunity meeting to reach prime contractors, subcontractors and 
Minority/Women Business Enterprise (M/WBE) contractors worldwide.  Companies are invited to participate 
in this meeting online or in-person. Participants will learn about the City of Dallas bidding process/
contracting opportunities for the $250 million Mill Creek Project.

Some potential subcontracting opportunities may include: excavation, hauling, water and wastewater 
construction, shaft work, shaft sinking, concrete lining, rebar, sound walls, concrete, storm drainage, erosion 
control, fencing, grading, paving, traffic control, utilities, landscaping, and building construction trades. 

Friday, Sept. 18, 2015
10:00 a.m.
Live Stream Online Meeting: 
www.dallascitynews.net/watch-live
Call 855-269-4484 to listen live or for questions

In-Person Meeting:
Dallas City Hall Council Chambers
1500 Marilla Street, 6th Floor, Dallas, TX
(Parking is available at lots near and/or at City Hall 
street level for a fee.) 

For additional information:
Laura Hurtado, 214-243-2130, laura.hurtado@dallascityhall.com 
Ruben Landa, 214-599-9766, rlanda@kstrategies.com

About the Project
The Mill Creek/Peaks Branch Drainage Relief project will provide storm drainage improvements to the Mill 
Creek, Peaks Branch, East Peaks Branch, and State Thomas areas of Dallas. The project is approximately 5 miles 
in length and the 30-foot diameter tunnel will be built using a tunnel boring machine. The project will outfall 
to White Rock Creek, south of Scyene Road. 


